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Laptech Precision Inc. would like to inform our valued customers and partners that we are open and continuing 

with normal operations. 

   

Multiple governments have now issued various "stay at home" orders and instructions for residents and non-

essential businesses to slow down the spread of COVID-19.   

 

As an essential business serving our customers in critical communications equipment, medical equipment and 

defence related products, our teams of engineers, sales professionals and customer support staff are standing by 

to assist during this uncertain time.   

   

We take health and safety seriously and have taken steps to continue to operate while protecting our employees. 

We have most of the office staff working remotely from home and most meetings are being conducted by skype. 
In cases where our employees must be physically present to perform their job, we have implemented 

precautionary measures in accordance with government and public health requirements to provide a safe and 

effective work environment.  

   

We value your business and we are prepared to continue providing the products, service and support you expect 

from us.   
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Steven J.K. Wilson 

 

Vice President 

 


